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11th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

We are pleased to be able to share with you the details below as the itinerary for the Year 5/6 trip 
to London on Tuesday 2nd July. 
 

As previously stated, there is no cost for your child to attend this trip and we are thankful to the 
Learning Academy Partnership for supporting us to provide this incredible opportunity for our 
children.  
 

For the trip, Mrs Guntrip and Mrs Rivolta will be dividing the children into 2 groups which will both 
contain children from Year 5/6 (two mixed class groups).   
 

Group 1 will be led by Mrs Guntrip, Mrs Crotty and Mrs Boon.  
Group 2 will be led by Mrs Rivolta, Mr Grinsill, Mrs Bennett and Mrs Hearsey.  
 

The placing of children into these groups will be organised by Mrs Guntrip and Mrs Rivolta.  
 
Group 1 will be visiting the Houses of Parliament for a guided tour, followed by a guided tour of 
Westminster Abbey (with a Tudor focus to support learning in History).  
 
Group 2 will be visiting the Tower of London for 2 interactive workshop sessions (led by skilled 
practitioners), based in this historic landmark.  
 
Following these sessions, the two groups will come back together to experience a trip on the 
London Eye, providing the children with amazing panoramic views of the capital city.  
 

To end the day, we have booked the Giraffe restaurant (located near to Westminster) where we 
will have the opportunity for all children to eat a meal together in the restaurant. 
.   
We will be holding a parent meeting to provide you with further information regarding this trip. 
However, we are sure that you will agree that this is a fantastic opportunity which, hopefully, the 
children will cherish memories of for many years to come.  
 

We will be allowing the children to select their food choice for the restaurant within class, so if there 
are any updated allergies you would like us to be aware of, please do let us know as soon as 
possible.  
 

Thank you and have a wonderful half term.  
 

Mrs Guntrip  
  
 


